
 

 

                             

153 word bio: 
 
DeeAnn Bragaw, MA PMin 
 
DeeAnn Bragaw serves as Director of Women’s Ministries for the North 
American Division of Seventh-day Adventists. In addition to being a 
fervent champion of prayer, DeeAnn’s passion is connecting women to 
Jesus, each other, and their communities and she thrives on creating 
space and resources for those connections to flourish. 
 
DeeAnn earned her undergraduate degree in Education from Union 
Adventist University, and her master’s degree in Pastoral Ministry from 
the Seventh-day Adventist Theological Seminary at Andrews University. 
She initially served as an educator before transitioning in Women’s 
Ministries. DeeAnn created leadership resources and served as a 
Women’s Ministries leadership trainer for a national Christian 
publisher, later serving as Director of Women’s Ministries and Prayer 
Ministries for the Rocky Mountain Conference of Seventh-day 
Adventists before coming to the North American Division office.   
 
A Colorado native, DeeAnn loves to be outside hiking, biking, paddle 
boarding, snowshoeing, and camping with her husband, Paul, and their 
family.  
 
 
72 word bio: 
 
DeeAnn Bragaw, MA, PMin 
 
DeeAnn Bragaw serves as Director of Women’s Ministries for the North 
American Division of Seventh-day Adventists. In addition to being a 
fervent champion of prayer, DeeAnn’s passion is connecting women to 
Jesus, each other, and their communities and she thrives on creating 
space and resources for those connections to flourish. A Colorado 
native, DeeAnn loves to be outside hiking, biking, paddle boarding, 
snowshoeing, and camping with her husband, Paul, and their family. 
 


